
Hello Bay Vista Families,

I am so excited to be your child’s Kindergarten teacher! 
This will be my 17th year teaching in Pinellas County. I look
forward to partnering with you to help ensure the best year
possible. Please feel free to contact me with any questions 
or concerns.  I know that this will be a year of great growth 
and wonderful memories. 

Popsicles in the Park will be held on August 6th from 9:30-
11 at Bay Vista Park. This is a great way to meet me and 
some fellow classmates. 

Meet the Teacher will be held on Monday, August 8th from 
9:30-10. This is a great opportunity for your child to get 
familiar with the room and ease some first day 
nervousness. If you have your supplies, please bring them
with you!

The first day of school will be Wednesday, August 10th at 
8:15. There will be a Boo Hoo Woo Hoo breakfast from
8:05-8:45 for parents after you drop your child off. 

Finally, Open House will be on August 16th 5:30-6:30 and is 
the required August meeting. 

I look forward to working with you and your child this 
year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Anderson

andersonkat@pcsb.org

mailto:andersonkat@pcsb.org


Supplies
Please have your child’s name on the top 6 items.

Backpack without wheels

Small bath towel for rest

Full change of clothes to keep in backpack

Over the Ear headphones in a Ziploc bag

2 containers of Play Doh (any colors)

Refillable water bottle (optional but recommended)

1 primary composition notebook (blank on top/lines on bottom)

1 spiral notebook, wide ruled

Plastic pencil box filled with:

5” Fiskars scissors

2 My First Ticonderoga beginners “chubby” pencils

2 boxes of crayons, 8 count JUMBO size

Large glue stick

Large eraser

(have everything opened and unwrapped)

Optional donations:

Band-Aids

Tissues

Healthy snacks

Ziploc bags (gallon and sandwich)

Black dry erase markers

Ticonderoga pre-sharpened pencils

*Please keep extra supplies at home to restock your child’s pencil box and have
supplies available to use during homework. (Please drop off all supplies at Meet the 
Teacher on August 8th.)


